
  

  

ANNOUNCEMENT:  

Toll-Related Transactions for RHB Cards/-i  

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

To provide a seamless and consistent payment experience, all RHB Cards/-

i are now automatically enabled for toll-related transactions effective 5th July 

2024 by simply tapping the card on the payment terminal.  

  

When you tap your RHB Cards/-i at the toll payment system, funds will be 

deducted from the linked RHB Savings or Current account/-i, or from the 

credit limit. Cardholders are responsible for ensuring sufficient funds or credit 

limit are available before making toll-related transactions. Should you wish 

to disable the contactless function, please visit the nearest RHB Bank 

Branch. 

  

Should you need any further clarification, please contact the phone number 

at the back of card.  

  

Thank you.  


